Aisling Reillx

From: Sarah Lynch

Sent: Friday 27 September 2024 14:24
To: Alsling Reilly

Subject: 312131

Hi there Aisling,

Foliowing on from our conversation this moming could you write a leiter to Uisce Eireann requesting their
response to the submissions received in relation to the Further iInformation submitted by them in October
and November 2023.

Regards
Sarah

Sarah Lynch
Inspectorate
Ext: 7112

Ma fhaigheann ta an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suil le freagra
na gniomh lasmuigh de d’uaireanta oibre féin.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside of
your own working hours



